
                                           
 

                   
             THIS ISSUE OF TOMOKIA – NOVEMBER 2023 

Nga mihi nui kia koutou, Meri Kirihimete. This issue of Tomokia outlines the booking process for the holiday 

period and we provide you with an overview of how the Trust performed this year.   

 

 
 

 Annual General Meeting: 
The AGM was held at Tokikapu Marae in the new wharekai on Saturday, 16 September 2023.   
The Annual Report can be download from the RUHT website. Refer to Publications-Corporate documents page. 
Please contact the trust directly for a video link of the meeting. 
 
  
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

AGM 2023 & ELECTION RESULTS 



 
 
  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The RUHT office will be closed between 22 December 2023 and 15 January 2024. 
 

Please note FOC bookings at the Glowworm Caves are not available during peak season.  There are no FOC 
bookings between 1 December 2023 and 31 January 2024.  
 
If you wish to book tours on either side of these dates please contact our office before 20 December 2023 or 
after 15 January 2024. Alternatively you can visit the Caves during peak season but will have to pay the retail 
rate. 

 

  
 

Primary, Intermediate and Secondary Grants  
Open: 06 November 2023 
 Close: 01 December 2023 
 Forms are available to download via the RUHT website. LATE APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 
 
 Tertiary, Work Related & Apprenticeship Grants 
 Open: 05 February 2024 
 Close: 15 March 2024 
 Forms will be available to download via the RUHT website once the grants have opened.  

 
 Kaumātua Hauora Grants  

• Kaumātua aged 60+ are invited to apply for the Hauora Grants any time during the year.  

• Only one application can be made each financial year (March to April).  

• Please note payments will be made on a quarterly basis (March, May, August & December). 

• Forms can be downloaded via the RUHT website or by contacting 0800 525 626. 

 
 
 
 

Free of charge (FOC) entry to the Waitomo Glowworm Caves is for the benefit of members (and their spouses) of  

the Ruapuha Uekaha Hapu Trust who whakapapa to one (or more) of the following tupuna; 

• Te Riutoto Aihe 

• Whatakaraka 

• Te Aroa Haereiti 

• Tanetinorau Opataia 

 

Pre-Bookings are essential. You must book at least three days in advance. Groups of more than 10 must book two 

weeks in advance. Group bookings of more than 20 must book at least one month in advance. 

 

Please note only RUHT members (and their spouses) are free, non-hapu members will be required to pay. Large 

group bookings (10+) will require a list of names. 

 

The caves are open every day. However Saturdays are not available for Free of Charge whanau bookings. If you 

wish to go through on a Saturday, you will be required to pay and pre bookings are essential. 

Times for whanau going through are 9am-10am or 2.30pm-4.00pm (times may change subject to availability). 

Contact RUHT office to book between Monday-Friday (Closed Public Holidays), 9.00am-4.00pm. 

 

When visiting the caves please be patient and respectful to the guides, otherwise you may be asked to leave. 

 

Please share this information with whanau so they are aware of the booking process. 

 
 

OFFICE CLOSURE  

WAITOMO GLOWWORM CAVES FOC AND WEDDINGS 

IMPORTANT DATES 



 
 

Weddings in the Caves 
Registered beneficiaries can get married at the Caves.  However, the Caves is not available as a wedding venue 
during the high season (November to February). Enquiries can be made by contacting the RUHT Office – 0800 525 
626.  Terms and conditions apply for wedding bookings. 

 
 
 

We are always looking for whānau to add to “Our People” stories. If you want to share your story or would like 

to profile a whānau member, please let us know       . 

 

We like to keep our database as up to date as possible. If your contact details do change or you have any new 

contact details, please email  register@ruht.co.nz or phone free on 0800 525 626 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Following are direct emails relating to various queries: 
Administration & Whanau Cave Bookings 
admin@ruht.co.nz 
 
Registrations                     
register@ruht.co.nz    
 
Education Grants 
educationgrants@ruht.co.nz      
 
Registering Feedback/Concerns/Complaints 
manager@ruht.co.nz 

 
 

CONTACT US 
 

mailto:register@ruht.co.nz

